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 Mr and Ms. 

Houtteville

OBJ2014/6342/P 11/11/2014  21:11:21 Dear Sir, we live in Flat 9 at 55 Holmes Road. We have reviewed in detail the planning application for 

55 Holmes Road transforming several terraces in rooms. We strongly object to this application. As 

noted in report by firm "Right of Light Consulting"  one of our rooms (children's room) has already lost 

a lot of light due to the construction at 61-63 Holmes. So if the construction goes on at 55 Holmes 

Road it is obvious that there will be even more loss of light which we deem unacceptable. The 

comment made by the consultant that we should not care as there has already been loss of light is the 

most outrageous, disingenuous comment possible. Indeed it means that the law is not respected by this 

project but it does not matter because we have already suffered a prejudice. With the construction 

going on at 61-63 Holmes Road we have already observed significant  loss of light and heat in this 

room and consequently in the flat. Also, this planned construction will create a dead end creating wind 

turmoil and dampness.  In addition, with the planned construction on 67 Holmes Road for students 

accommodation, being extremely high, will further reduce light to this room. Finally, the planned 

construction on 1st Floor will make the room easily accessible from the flat roof, hence making it 

highly unsecure, putting our children and us at risk.  Under all these circumstances, we strongly object 

to this application. We remain at your disposal to discuss the matter further. We sincerely hope that you 

will take into account our objection as this planning application does not respect the law regarding light 

as stated by the consultant and brings many very serious problems. We thank you in advance for your 

comprehension. Best regards, Vincent and Coralie Houtteville

Flat 9

55-57 Holmes 

Road
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